

## The Washington Center for Internships and Academic Seminars

Proudly Recognizes

## Hilda Patricia Lamas Arellano

for contributing to and successfully completing the Innovation and Competitiveness Seminar made specifically for the Universidad de Guadalajara

Michael B. Smith President Pilar Mendiola Fernandez Vice President

Washington, D.C. | February 11, 2015



## LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE

## The Washington Center for Internships and Academic Seminars Spring Seminar 2015

February 10th, 2015

Dear Ms. Hilda Patricia Lamas Arellano,

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that you have successfully completed the *Innovation and Competitiveness Seminar 2015*, administered by The Washington Center for Internships and Academic Seminars in Washington, D.C. from January 28<sup>th</sup> through February 11<sup>th</sup>, 2015.

After completing sixty (60) hours of training at the *Innovation and Competitiveness Seminar*, you are now equipped to explore, analyze and examine the strategies and mechanisms that organizations in Washington, D.C. use to support the advancement, growth and progress of regional efforts to increase innovation and competitiveness around the world.

Once again, congratulations. This training has enabled you to articulate the key role that innovation plays in building competitive and prosperous economies.

We wish you a very successful career and look forward to hearing about your professional accomplishments in the future.

Sincerely,

Luisa Solarte

Senior Director, International Recruitment and Student Affairs

Direct Phone (202) 238-7950, or e-mail Luisa.Solarte@twc.edu